
October 29, 2018

Our Halloween Carnival was a HUGE Success!  Everyone had a fun-filled afternoon.  
Thank you to our event organizers Leah & TJ Isaacson, the HSA board, along with a 
multitude of volunteers!

We appreciate your attendance at our fall parent/teacher conferences.  We hope all 
your questions and concerns were addressed.  Our faculty will always be available 
throughout each quarter.  Please do not hesitate to call.

Tuesday, October 30th Bishop Stephen will visit for a Holy Clergy Abuse Listening 
Session at 6:00pm after the 5:30pm Mass at SCM Church.

Wednesday, Oct. 31st is a very busy day.  At 9:00am Bishop Stephen will celebrate 
Mass for our K—6 grades.  Please join us!

PreK may arrive in costume.  Kindergarten may BRING their costumes to change into 
after lunch. 

All Halloween Classroom Parties will begin at 1:30pm.

Thursday, November 1st - All Saints Day is a Holy Day of Obligation.  Children will be 
attending 9:00am Mass

Jerky & Popcorn delivery was made today.  You may pick up your orders tomorrow from 
11:00am-11:30am and then again 2:30pm-3:30pm.  All the frozen items will be delivered 
on Friday, November 9th

The annual Book Fair will begin next week, November 5th-9th.  This is a great PIP hour 
opportunity if you have Safe Environment Training.               


